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Responses to the first stage of the consultation of 
the polling place review 
 
Autumn 2019 
 

 

30/09/2019 19:38 
 
Alison 
 
As far as Fochabers & Lhanbryde goes, I don’t think there are any changes required. 
 
David 
 
David Bremner | Councillor | Ward 4, Fochabers & Lhanbryde 
 
 

 
10/10/2019 
 
Thank you for your letter. We have no issues with Fogwatt Hall continuing to be used 
by Moray Council for election purposes. 
 
Kind regards 
Audrey Munro  
Booking Secretary 
 

 
11/10/2019 
 
Good afternoon Alison, 
 
In response to your letter of 7th October, as far as I am aware, there are no issues 
regarding the availability of the hall being designated as a polling place, in the future.   
 
However, as I shall be resigning my position as Secretary for the hall at our AGM on 
26th November, any further communication should be, more correctly addressed to 
“The Secretary”, as I am unsure who will volunteer to fill my position!   This email 
address would still be operational, in the event of queries etc. 
 
If any further Information is required in the meantime regarding the hall, do please let 
me know, and I shall be happy to help.   
 
 
With kind regards 
Fiona Burnett 
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16/10/2019 
 
Dear Ms Davidson, 
 
Just a note to confirm that Glenlivet Public Hall are happy to continue as a Polling 
Place. 
 
Regards 
 
Jim Hogg 
Treasurer 
 

 
17 October 2019 14:55 
 
Hi Alison 
  
Just a few concerns for the up and coming and future elections in Cullen.  This is just 
some of the comments I have received and have heard out and about in the town; 
  
Cullen Bowling & Tennis Club 
  
Too far from the town centre 
Dark and no lighting ( especially for November) it is spooky walking up that street it is 
not well lit and there is no lighting going in to the Bowling club through the car park 
Ramp was no use at the last election – apart from a mother who used it for her 
buggy 
Ramp round the side 
Steps at the front  
Better if it was across the road from the Post Office – lots of pensioners collect their 
pension on a Thursday then crossed the road to the Memorial Hall to vote – a 
suggestion to get a room in The Seafield Arms Hotel (they do have a boardroom) 
  
Regards 
Jennifer Ewen 
 

 
29/10/2019 12:51 
 
Dear Alison, 
  
My only observation on the Polling Place Review is with regard to Portknockie where 
I wonder if it might be more convenient to use the Seafield Hall in the centre of the 
village? 
 
Kind regards 
  
Donald 
   
Donald Gatt | Councillor | Ward 2 - Keith & Cullen, Banffshire 


